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From April 2007 to June 2010 we received from ISA Madrid RC34 fees twice (2,885.- in 

2010 and 3,473.- in 2007). Additionally, we received 33,- RC34 membership directly from a 

new member. 

This budget was used for RC34 promotion and dissemination as well as for supporting 

junior scholars. For promotion and dissemination we spent 469.- on the RC34’s website 

and 400.- for printing and sending the RC34 folder. For junior scholars we have established a 

funding for an award which covers the costs for attending an ISA conference. The award was 

given in 2006 for the Durban conference and will be given again this year (to Dan Woodman, 

Australia). 

Furthermore we used the budget to support the Asian Youth and Childhood 2007 

Conference (736.-). 

In total, we have increased our budget from 1,757.- (April 2007) to 6,371.- (June 2010) but 

still have to reimburse the conference costs for the awarded junior scholar 2010. 

I received the bank account from the former treasurer Reingard Spannring in April 2007, and 

I have information on the bank account balance from January 2007 on. This means that 

there might be a reporting gap from the last report (summer 2006) to January 2007. In this 

period we offered a grant for a student’s award but I do not have reporting on this. I can ask 

for an appointment at the bank in order to receive full information on the missing period if 

necessary. 

 

Vienna, June 8, 2010 

 

 

 


